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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

Welcome back to school, we hope your break has been restful. 

We have continued planning for the remediation of Building A at Broken Hill North Public 
School, further to our July 2024 notification. 

Following a procurement process, we plan to appoint a contractor to carry out work in March. 

Building A will continue to remain out of bounds. 

Resources, facilities and amenities continue to remain available through demountable 
buildings installed in November 2024. 

Safety fence upgrade 

We are also planning to install a new security fence along the school boundary and carpark. 

This will include electronic access to 2 entry gates on either side of the administration 
building. 

Work is scheduled to be completed by mid-2025. 

We will keep the community updated with the latest information. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.

 

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/
https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/infrastructure/schools/1/1371/general/Works_notification_-_24_July_2024.pdf
https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/infrastructure/schools/1/1371/general/Works_notification_-_28_October_2024.pdf
https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/infrastructure/schools/1/1371/general/Works_notification_-_28_October_2024.pdf

